
Trip information Sheet 

 

West Stow - Anglo Saxon Village – Year 4 Trip 

On the 7th October Class 4 will be visiting West Stow Anglo Saxon Village 
to support their History curriculum.  The visit will give the children a 
unique opportunity to walk through a village as it would have looked in 

AD420.  They will get to handle artefacts and exhibit replicas and take 
part in a craft demonstration. 

 
The cost of the trip will be £16.00 which can be paid on Parentpay in 

instalments of £3 or more.  Please ensure that the full amount is paid by 

1st October 2022. 
 

The cost of this visit will be funded through voluntary parental 

contributions. Parents are under no obligation to contribute 

toward this curriculum visit. No child will be excluded from this 
activity if a parent is unable to pay. If assistance is required with 

the cost of this visit please contact the school to obtain an 

application form for the schools Learner support fund.  Please ask 

the office for how to apply for this fund. 

If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this trip, 

the school reserves the right to cancel this excursion. 



Further remittance advice is available within the schools charging 

and remittance policy 

We will be leaving the school at 9am and should be back at the end of the 

school day.  Should there be any delay, we will of course inform you by 

text.  Your child will need a packed lunch for this trip, if you would like 
your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate this on this 

form. 

 

The village can get very muddy, so if the weather is bad, please ensure 
that your children have appropriate footwear and weatherproof coats. 

 

To enable your child to attend the trip, we need your consent.  Until you 
have returned this form, your child's place will not be secured  By 

providing your permission, you will be accepting that you understand the 

following: 

 
* While the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all 

responsible care of your child, neither they, nor West Norfolk Academies 
Trust, can necessarily be held liable in respect of loss or damage to 

property or injury suffered by your child arising out of the educational 
visit/journey, unless such loss, damage or injury results from the 

negligence of West Norfolk Academies Trust, its employees or official 

volunteers. 
* Your child may receive medication as instructed and any emergency 

dental, medical or surgical treatment, including anaesthetic or blood 
transfusion, as considered necessary by medical authorities present.   

* You are happy for your child to be transported by coach to and from 

this event and you understand the extent and limitations of the insurance 
cover provided details of which are displayed in the front office of the 

school. 
 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Tuvey 

Class Teacher 
 


